
  CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH, FLORIDA 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
DATE: November 19, 2018 
 
TO:   Nydia Rafols-Sallaberry, HBCRA Executive Director 
   
FROM:  Jeremy Earle, Ph.D., AICP, FRA-RP Assistant City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: HBCRA Board/City Commission Visioning Retreat    
                      

  

The HBCRA Board of Directors has requested that Staff schedule a Visioning 

Session to discuss HBCRA’s strategic priorities, which the HBCRA should be 

accomplishing over the next seven to eight (7 to 8) remaining years of the life of 

the CRA. 

 

Accordingly, Staff is recommending possible dates for the HBCRA Visioning 

Session, all of which occur on a weekend, unless it is the Board’s desire to meet on 

a week day.  

 

Possible Retreat Dates 

 

December 15, 2018  

January 12, 2018 

January 19, 2018  

 

This will be a publicly noticed meeting.  It is expected that the meeting will start at 

9am and last until 4pm. To ensure there are no distractions, Staff is recommending 

to meet offsite.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided.  Once a date has been 

selected, Staff will prepare and release the agenda. 

 

The retreat would be facilitated by Jeff Oris, who is a former President of the 

Florida Redevelopment Association (FRA), and a current instructor for the FRA’s 

Redevelopment Academy Class, Redevelopment 101 (Exhibit 1).   

 

 

Created by: _________________________________________________ 

  Jeremy Earle, Ph.D., AICP, FRA-RA, Assistant City Manager 

 

Exhibit 1- Jeff Oris Bio 


